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September 2014
Dear Parent/Guardian, 

This email is to inform you about the introduction of Canada’s new Anti-Spam Legislation (CASL), that took effect on July 1, 2014. CASL prohibits the sending of any type of electronic message that is commercial in nature unless the recipient has provided consent first. 
As a result, Toronto District School Board requires your consent to receive any electronic messages which contain advertising or promotions regarding school fundraisers, lunch programs, field trips, the sale of yearbooks, purchasing of student photos, books, prom or dance tickets, athletic events with an entry fee or similar events and offers.  
If you wish to allow your email address to be used for the above communications from us, please 

provide  your signature on the “Parent Signature Page’.  

You may choose to unsubscribe from commercial emails at any time.  
For more information, please visit the TDSB website.



LAMBTON ( KINGSWAY JUNIOR ( MIDDLE SCHOOL


525 Prince Edward Drive N., Toronto ON M8X 2M6 





 Tel.: 416-394-7890	Kelly Caddel, Principal


 Fax: 416-394-6136	Kimm Norton, Vice-Principal 


Website: � HYPERLINK "http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/LambtonKingsway" ��http://schools.tdsb.on.ca/LambtonKingsway�  Blog: � HYPERLINK "http://lksprincipal.com" ��http://lksprincipal.com� 
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